
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 

TRANSIT THROUGH PHILIPPINE INTERNATIONAL AIRPORTS IS DISCOURAGED 
 
23 November 2020-The Embassy wishes to inform the public that transit through Philippine 
international airports is discouraged at this time. 
 
Transiting passengers need to go through the immigration counters and, thus, would be subject 
to COVID-19 testing and facility quarantine, pursuant to the regulations of the Bureau of 
Quarantine of the Department of Health (BOQ-DOH). 
 
Please be guided, accordingly. 
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